[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.wmf]WELCOME 

Summer holidays are over and it’s the start of a new session. We’re looking forward to welcoming you back refreshed after the break.

Classes restart on Thursday 25th August and I look forward to seeing you there. Class times are unchanged since last year:

P4-5 from 5:30-6:30 pm

P6+ from  6:30-8:00 pm.

Emergency Contact Forms

You will find attached emergency contact forms. These must be returned to Susan as soon as possible. Bring them along on 25th if you can.

Weekly Fees

Weekly fees will remain at 50p per week at the moment.

Help Wanted

As with all voluntary organizations we rely on the support of parents and others within the local community to keep the club running.

Your help during the session would be very much appreciated. If you can spare an hour each week, or even once a month, to help with the class, collect weekly fees etc then we would be delighted to hear from you. 

Anyone volunteering would have to undergo the necessary CRB checks and a variety of training courses can also be provided if required.

Competition

Last year the club competed in a few competitions however, with parents support we hope increase the number of competitions we attend.

The Cross Country season comes first and I will advise you of competition dates as soon as they are available. Mrs Duncan will also advise you of the school cross country dates.

Last year we also competed in the |Scottish Athletics Indoor League at the Kelvin Hall and we hope to enter a number of teams again this year.

Adult section

KA Leisure lead a jogging group leaving from Beith Community Centre Sports Hall at 6:45pm. The cost is £1 per week.

Club Contacts

Coaching:

Susan McIsaac – 01505 503254/                        07990874983/smcisaac@talktalk.net
Liz Duncan      - 01505 503130

Karen Campbell – 01505 506479

Child Protection

Morag Boyd     - 01505 502259
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